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Huddersfield Choral Youth Choirs (HCYC) has adopted an Equal Opportunities Policy which 

states that no child subscribing to HCYC will be discriminated against on the basis of their 

sex, sexual orientation, race, colour, ethnic origin, nationality (within current legislation), 

disability, religious belief or financial hardship. 

HCYC is committed to providing a learning, working and social environment in which the 

rights and dignity of all its members are respected and which is free from discrimination, 

prejudice, intimidation and all forms of harassment including bullying. 

In terms of volunteers, HCYC undertakes not to discriminate unfairly against any subject of a 

criminal record check on the basis of a conviction or other information revealed. 

 

 


